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Creating Buffer Zones Around Medical Clinics (B)

Commissioner Poe brought this referral forward at the October 18, 2012 City Commission meeting with a
request that City Attorney Staff and GPD Staff research the need for buffer zones around women's medical
clinics to keep protestors from passing the barrier.

The Public Safety Committee discussed this referral at the January 8, 2013 meeting where they heard from
Senior Assistant City Attorney Stephanie Marchman on the First Amendment issues regarding this issue.  Police
Chief Jones summarized research his staff did on reported incidents at the specific clinics in Gainesville.
Safety issues were a top priority for the citizens who spoke to this issue.

None.

The Public Safety Committee continue to discuss the issue of drafting an ordinance creating a buffer zone
around medical clinics.

File #: 120508., Version: 3

City of Gainesville Printed on 4/22/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

